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21 December 2018 

 

Response to Submissions Report underway 
 

Health Infrastructure would like to thank the community and stakeholders for lodging submissions and 

providing feedback during the public exhibition period for the Tweed Valley Hospital Environmental Impact 

Statement (EIS) and site-specific State Environmental Planning Policy (SEPP). 

The project team is busy reviewing the submissions and working through solutions to address concerns 

raised by the community and government agencies. 

A Response to Submissions Report is being prepared and will be lodged with the Department of 

Environment and Planning in early 2019. This will be made public, as part of a transparent and accountable 

process.  

The NSW Government’s $582 million investment in health for the Tweed-Byron region will deliver a new 

major regional referral hospital as well as interim upgrades at the existing Tweed Hospital to help meet 

health service needs for the community.  

Visit the Tweed Valley Hospital Development website for news as it becomes available.  

For further information regarding the Tweed Valley Hospital development or the EIS process, please visit the 

project website at www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au  
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